From: tanya desroche [mailto:tanyadesroche@live.ca]
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2023 2:22 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Opposing New Gas Station in Borden-Carleton

Dear Mr. MacEwen

| object to the application by D.P Murphy Inc. to build another gas station in Borden-Carleton. | have been a resident of
this area for fifty years and strongly feel that a fourth gas station is not needed.

Howatt’s Shell and Ceretti’s Grocery are two family run businesses that have gone above and beyond for many
residents throughout the years and | will continue to support them.

Tanya DesRoches

Sent from my iPhone



